Greater Grove Hall
MAIN STREETS

April 4, 2016

ABOUT US AT GGHMS.

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is committed to promoting a diverse business
district while maintaining our neighborhood's historical character. We encourage
innovative and creative techniques to foster economic development that enriches
the lives of business owners, employees and residents of our community.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bob Thompson (Chairman), Bertram Alleyne, Murphy Gregory, John Linehan, Lynda Blake, Robert
Hector, KarenLyn Bunch (Vice Chair), Sis. Virginia Morrison, Roberta Young, Ed Gaskin (Executive
Director), Eddie Jenkins (Secretary), Andre Barbour (Treasurer), Eric Straughter, Bruce Bickerstaff,
Pamella Gonclaves and Wadi Mohammad.

Want to know what is going on in Greater Grove Hall? Visit www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

THIS MONTH'S FEATURED BUSINESS.

Hair Stop Beauty
Supply

655 Warren St, Grove Hall, MA 02121

PHONE:

(617) 989 - 8855

UPCOMING EVENTS

*Small Business Expo 2016: Thursday, April 7th, 2016 from 9:30 AM to 5:00 PM

*Nonprdfit Legal Seminar: Tuesday, April 5th, 2016 from 9:30 AM to NOON
9:00am Breakfast/Networking Boston Private, 10 Post Office Square, Boston

*Community Trainings:
East Boston: Wednesday, April 13th, 2016 from 5:00 PM - 6:30 PM
Marty Pino Community Center, 86 Boardman Street



Hyde Park: Thursday, April 14th, 2016 from 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM
Hyde Park Branch Library, 35 Hyde Park Ave

*BPHC Drop-In Trainings:

Monday, April 4th & April 18th 3:00 - 4:30 PM Finland Building, 774 Albany Street
Tuesday, April 12th & April 26th 6:00 - 7:30 PM  Finland Building, 774 Albany Street

LAWYERSC| EARINGHOUSE ‘

Aftordable Housing = Community Development 4 -
Monprofit Legal Assistance * Homelessness Prevention g

Nonprofit Legal Seminars

Upcoming workshops offered by Lawyers Clearinghouse:

April 5

Succession Planning: What Your Nonprofit Should

be Considering for Leadership Change
Tuesday, April 5, 9:30 a.m. - Noon
9:00 am Breakfast / Networking

Boston Private, 10 Post Office Square, Boston (Directions).
Free

Presenters:
Susan Egmont, Egmont Associates
Elizabeth Reinhardt, Esqg. Offices of Elizabeth S. Reinhardt

Hello,

You are invited to the following event

SMALL BUSINESS EXPO 2016 - BOSTON

SMALL Event to be held at the following time, date
m and location:

= EBUSINESS
————eXpo, Thursday, April 7. 2016 from 9:30
ST erteam A to 5:00 P

nllm.g'li_nﬂ_lﬂ

Hynes Convention Center | Halls A & B
900 Boylston Street
Boston, MA 02115




Small Business Expo is THE largest & most anticipated business-to-business

networking event, trade show & conference for business owners, entrepreneurs &
decision-makers.

If you are serious about your business, this Expo is a "MUST ATTEND EVENT."

FREE TO ATTEND! REGISTER TODAY.
Your FREE badge gives you full access to
the Exhibitor Hall &
20+ Business Critical Workshops.

FEEEWANT TO EXHIBIT? Call us today at 212.404.2345%**
Network with thousands of business owners, entrepreneurs & start-ups

-

Establish hundreds of new contacts and reconnect with old ones.

Attend FREE business critical workshops & seminars.

Learn about new products and services that will help your business grow.

Interact with the maovers and shakers of your industry.

Discover new and innovative technologies.
Be in the RIGHT place at the RIGHT time.
« It's FREE to attend!

WANT TO EXHIBIT & SELL TO THOUSANDS OF BUSINESS OWNERS?

If your product/service targets small business owners, exhibiting at this show is a
must. Nowhere else can you reach thousands of business owners and make
on-the-spot sales! Call us at 212.404.2345 or VISIT OUR EXHIBITOR PAGE.

GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS IN THE NEWS!

"Michael Pec speaks to a small group at Boston City Hall."



The closing of Stop & Shop was big news as all of the major news outlets covered the story.
The Inspectional Services Department commissioner William Christopher announcing that the Stop &
Shop has cleared inspection and will reopen.

"Boston Public Health Commission in partnership with Boston Public
Libraries."

Learn How To Save A Life:
Community-Wide Overdose Prevention Training  Community Trainings:

TN unny FATAL OVERDOSES accun East Boston: Wednesday April 13th 5:00 - 6:30 PM
Commission (BPHC) Bureauof [\ P B[ ( RESTROOMS Marty Pino Community Center, 86 Boardman Street

Addictions Prevention,

TrealmentandR.ecqury cHEcK YUUR HESTHUUMS
Support Services YOUR ACTIONS COULD HELP SAVE A LIFE Hyde Park: Thursday, April 14 6:00 - 7:30 PM
WHEN: _K{UEW(WH”;E}QE,Y Hyde Park Branch Library, 35 Hyde Park Ave

Thursday, April 14 191
6:00-7:30PM

WHERE:

Hyde Park Branch Library
35 Hyde Park Ave
Boston, MA 02136 BPHC Drop-In Trainings:

617-361-2524
WHAT:

Narcan is a nasal spray that

can reverse the effects of an

opioid overdose and save

o B Tuesday, April 12th & April 26th 6:00 - 7:30 PM
The tratning willinclude: Finland Building, 774 Albany Street

+ Learning to identify signs of an overdose

+ Hands on training in how to administer Narcan

# Shared experiences from people who have been effected by Narcan

+ And registering participants as responders, so you toa can carry Narcan!

Monday, April 4th & April 18th 3:00 - 4:30 PM

NEWS FEEDS:

Announcement of plan for
'small businesses...

Ik Mayor Walsh as he announced the release of the city's first
strategic plan for small businesses for the city of Boston.

John Barros, Chief of Economic Development, speaking on
- the release of the city's strategic plan for small businesses
for the city of Boston.



| Commercial Leases: What Main
Street Directors Need to Know...

to help their business clients.

Main Street Directors attended a workshop put on by
DLA PIPER.

Roxbury Memory Trail Meeting...

Joyce Stanley speaking at community meeting in Dudley
Square on the Roxbury Memory Trail.

Also pictured in the front row on the right is Sister Virginia,

a Greater Grove Hall board member and leader of the
Roxbury Memory Trail effort.

Reclaiming Roxbury Meeting...

Board member Bruce Bickerstaff, Design Committee
Chair, represented Greater Grove Hall Main Streets at the
meeting.

E Main Street Directors
meeting...

8 Shelia Dillon, Chief of Housing and Director of

Neighborhood Development, announced at the
last

Main Street Director's meeting that the Main
Street program would be under economic
development with John Barros who is the Chief of

Economic Development.

Give us a call today!


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mQRA5_cbkmVSBPuHLi0fU5BZAHwjBF4x4OLOjthAF0JCFxCP2ytWGjDas1msI75DXtZ_IqfZ68kUsBa3dI-X6n7hqSuytp13RU3icmSEru7Rr2xgoxUpvNWX-bDjKk8o0Z6dPljZecI2RqEIJH8sdnssQuAQMe_F1ZbbkLywaRqhqWhxEnA1zxGTS2jBFqI9&c=&ch=

STAY CONNECTED

BO&
Tuba

¥izit our blog



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mQRA5_cbkmVSBPuHLi0fU5BZAHwjBF4x4OLOjthAF0JCFxCP2ytWGmXatAyMuewnJ9dqMC4-r_FTPXkc1Ad9-6LDNRT_nHzNpaLIlUE7xrnMmUhp9vN744GKrar_IheBSkDE1_MU_MDQpW3UZOmm_-Frh8x0lUn7DXRQ8YtT56miv8z3H-72Jea8wWTHi-S8SdT12srRc7U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mQRA5_cbkmVSBPuHLi0fU5BZAHwjBF4x4OLOjthAF0JCFxCP2ytWGmXatAyMuewnhMvcPz_YAoAY3GnKICHXER8JXSu2p-QhCUvY2_55qvTnoxgrkBdwkW6Hr1pqe3rrvihV6KMZwBpYuTaexFcj_g2oLKPoghSC1YqoLLly93GkckEsFsKuqE1UjK81GDkx&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mQRA5_cbkmVSBPuHLi0fU5BZAHwjBF4x4OLOjthAF0JCFxCP2ytWGmXatAyMuewnNKTC6fn7Do_eRtl4etpJuc5ZANMfv5C_uxaF-5yMJkl99ze0iPjIDLT7ANl7U9-qnEjR7lrO_dtHgZf-P9nxcgUeEMkkKgW8gEJz7JuTXyftyXp1v1ykaq9HDI-IoO66VsrqnjXtqk0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mQRA5_cbkmVSBPuHLi0fU5BZAHwjBF4x4OLOjthAF0JCFxCP2ytWGmXatAyMuewn-k_zGP4dFjnWCkxhvJiBJOKZas2Ar9yxl-HhHrWVWcMMOawKszKy7CsPchFFVg3HG1T1w9gg1AmxyfB_G7zoVp_YlXxO8WjxeGREVp1DmcEtbvBy2AzpWLuhTiGVE7ctswgPsCcZHCXgVl20FQReYg==&c=&ch=

